
 

PEPH Webinar Series 

The Partnerships for 
Environmental Public Health 
(PEPH) program established 
the PEPH Webinar Series to 
promote interactions among 
PEPH grantees and to increase 
awareness of common issues 
and approaches. The webinars 
facilitate consideration of 
emerging issues. While the 
primary audience is grantees 
within the PEPH Network, 
anyone interested in 
environmental public health is 
welcome to participate. 

If you have any questions about 
this webinar, please contact 
Liam O’Fallon 
(ofallon@niehs.nih.gov, 
919-541-7733). 

Accommodations for 
Disabilities 

Individuals with disabilities who 
need accommodation to 
participate in this event should 
contact Liam O’Fallon 
(ofallon@niehs.nih.gov, 
919-541-7733). TTY users 
should contact the Federal TTY 
Relay Service at 800-877-8339. 
Requests should be made at 
least 5 business days in 

advance of the event. 

PEPH Webinar 
Meet the Editors 
December 14, 2015 ∙ 1:00 – 2:30 p.m. EST 

Registration is required. Please register at: 
http://bit.ly/PEPH_Meet_Editors 

Description 
Thinking of publishing an article about environmental public health? Interested in what 
journal editors are looking for these days? In this webinar, you will hear from three 
editors who will present some general ideas about what it takes to get an article 
published, styles and formats appropriate for environmental public health, and the 
possibility of special issues and supplements. This webinar will include a dedicated Q&A 
session. 

Presenters 

Sally Perreault Darney, Ph.D. 
Editor-in-Chief 
Environmental Health Perspectives 

Craig Slatin, Sc.D., M.P.H. 
Editor-in-Chief 
New Solutions 

John Allegrante, Ph.D. 
Editor-in-Chief 
Health Education & Behavior 
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